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PAN AMERICAN AIRWAYS COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICE—TREASURE ISLAND—SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

506 WEST SIXTH STREET
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA
TeELEPHONE: MIcHIGAN 2121

October 21, 1940

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Publisher
Fort Worth Star Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Mr. Carter:

Now that the inaugural flight to New Zealand is history,
I thought you would like to have the enclosed pictures
and newspaper clippings for your scrap book.

I enjoyed seeing you while you were here, and I hope

there will be numerous occasions in the future when I
will have the pleasure of seeing you again.

Singerely, )
A

Carl R. Anderson.
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